
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (CONISTON ROAD, KENDAL CLOSE & 
KESWICK ROAD WORKSOP) (20MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2023 (1267) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council has made an Order under 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, 
and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation 
Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of which will be to roads in Worksop in 
the District of Bassetlaw:- 
 
Lengths of Roads shall become a 20mph speed limit 
 

• Coniston Road, Worksop 
From its southeast junction with Keswick Road in a westerly and then northerly direction to 
its northwest junction with Keswick Road. 

 

• Kendal Close, Worksop 
From its junction with Keswick Road in a northerly and then westerly direction to its western 
extremity.  

 

• Keswick Road, Worksop 
From its junction with Carlton Road in a westerly and then north westerly direction to its 
north westerly extremity Coniston Road. 

 
Relevant documents may be inspected at:- 
 

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
(b) Worksop Library, Memorial Avenue, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2BP. 

 
Or by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
THIS ORDER WILL COME IN TO FORCE ON 3RD MARCH 2023. 
 
The new 20mph speed limit replaces the existing 30mph Speed Limit and is required so that the 
speed limit reflects the character of the road and improves the perception of road safety. 
 

Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands 

Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe 

Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST 

or by e-mail – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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